
Changes to maritime law ‘reflect the
ever-evolving needs of the seafarer’

Internet access for seafarers while at sea and strengthening requirements for
a balanced, nutritious and varied diet could become maritime law in 2025.

http://www.government-world.com/changes-to-maritime-law-reflect-the-ever-evolving-needs-of-the-seafarer/
http://www.government-world.com/changes-to-maritime-law-reflect-the-ever-evolving-needs-of-the-seafarer/

